
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
Midland County Public Transportation Study 

   
 

The Midland Area Transportation Study (MATS) is seeking consultant services to 
conduct Public Transportation Study for Midland County, Michigan. Firms      
wishing to respond may find the RFP located on the MATS website at 
www.midlandmpo.com/notices.  
 
Deadline for Submittals is Friday, December 18th, 2015 by 3PM.  
 
The purpose of the Transportation Study is to evaluate current transportation 
services, assess/respond to current community needs by developing improvement 
strategies, augmenting the overall system and promoting connectivity collaboration 
while mindful of fiscal constraints.  
 
All questions concerning the RFP documents shall be requested in writing to 
info@midlandmpo.com, no later than December 9th as specified in the RFP. 
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